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Olga Hugelmeyer   
Superintendent of Schools   

 
June 21, 2023 
 
Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Community, 
 
As a reminder, please be advised that all schools will be on a half-day schedule Friday, June 23 and 
Monday, June 26. 
 
Schools will close for students only at 12:15 p.m. on Friday, June 23. 
 
Schools will close for students and team members at 12:15 p.m. on Monday, June 26. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Elizabeth Public Schools. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Olga Hugelmeyer 


